
MONROE COUNTY INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL DISTRICT 
RESUME' OF 

THE BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 

June 3, 2019 
 

1. The meeting was called to order at 6:04 p.m. 
 

2. Representatives from eight of the nine local school districts elected Mr. Paul Miller 
and Dr. Barry Martin to serve on the MCISD Board. Mr. Miller is a representative of 
Airport Community Schools and Dr. Martin is a representative of Bedford Public 
Schools. 
 

3. The following employment recommendations were approved: 
 
 Kaitlin Boston, MoCI Teacher 
 Jaquelyn Crane, Special Education Teacher 
 Sarah Haneline, Special Education Teacher 
 Stephanie Iacoangeli, Special Education Teacher 
 Nicole Knott, Special Education Teacher 
 Carrie Roberts, ECSE Teacher 

 
4. The board approved a letter of support for the Monroe Area Loop Trial Feasibility 

Study. 
 


